Heather Joffe
Mon, Mar 4, 6:01 PM (19 hours ago)

to me

To whom it may concern:

[’'m writing to express my enthusiastic support for the license for Arcoiris Daycare to be run by
Paloma Saucedo. My family and I are looking forward to the daycare providing much-needed
bilingual childcare service (Spanish-English), which is not currently available in Harrisonburg
for ages 1-4 years old. We are confident that Ms. Saucedo’s background in education and her
careful preparation will allow her to provide high-quality care in her home to our 3 year old, and
possibly our newborn once he is older.

Best regards,

Heather Joffe Reyes
1231 Ivy Lane
Harrisonburg 22802



